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Dear Praying Friends,

We thank the Lord for his continued goodness to us, and his provision of safety as we report back to our supporting 
churches on furlough. We are truly thankful for all his many blessings.
     
In October we reported back to 12 churches in Missouri, Iowa, Nebraska, Kansas, Texas and Oklahoma. We were in 
several missions conferences and always treated far better than we deserve.
     
In November we reported to 4 churches in Kentucky, Louisiana and Florida, before heading home to Indiana. We 
really enjoyed being home with family and church family for Thanksgiving. After Thanksgiving Christie, Gideon and I 
flew to Oklahoma and Texas to report to 3 churches, and we left the older boys in Indiana to enjoy sometime away 
together. 
     
News on Nauru is that a couple of our ladies have received college scholarships and will be heading to Fiji for a few 
years to study. We are not excited about losing them for a while but trust the Lord will bring them back to Nauru when 
their studies are complete. The Land Cruiser issues I mentioned in our last letter have been fixed but others came 
in their place so the church has been renting a bus for Sunday services. We are glad to report that another $1,000 
came in toward our ministry need of a newer Diesel Land Cruiser from a brother of Temple Baptist Church of Deltona, 
Florida. We are thankful for the generosity of the Lord and His people. Please pray the remaining $13,000 will 
come in the Lords time.
     
I neglected to mention in our last letter of a recent development in Nauru that the Australian Government reopened 
the Refugee Processing Camp in Nauru in September. This facility will house up to 1500 Asian refugees. Bro Paine 
has already had Aussie Government workers visit services, please pray with us that the Lord will open the door 
of opportunity to minister to the refugees while they are held on Nauru and their paperwork is being 
processed. Most of these are from Sri Lanka and Afghanistan, both difficult countries to get the gospel into. We are 
grateful that the Lord has sent some of them our way, to the middle of nowhere in the central Pacific.
     
Our family has had a bit of sickness here or there with weather changes, but thankfully nothing too major. Gideon is 
great at eating, sleeping and smiling and at his last doc visit was 15lb12oz.
     
Some Prayer Requests to remember…

1. The work in Nauru to grow, have visitors, and receive land. 
2. The Ministry of Bro Leo and Cathy Paine on Nauru 
3. The opportunity to minister to the refugees on Nauru
4. Safe travels on Furlough  
5. The Lord to provide the remaining $13,000 for a newer Diesel Land Cruiser for the field. 

We are excited about what we can accomplish together,
             
Your Missionaries to Nauru,
                                               
Adam, Christina, Elijah, Titus and Gideon McGeorge 
     


